
  
     

 
 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: music in kenya 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 8:44:53 AM 

Hi . Espinel, 
Hope this finds you well.Kenya in general has a ot of potential in music and 
entertainment.What The youth of this country needs is training and backing in being able to 
do stuff by their selves without depending on the old guards who dont understand this 
exciting industry as it evolves day by day.Kindly assit in enabling us move to the next 
frontier. 
Yours truly 
Mosh 
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